
From:  
Sent: 25 September 2019 16:03 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: fudam Objection to liquor license !! 
 
 
>  
> Dear Sir/Madam, 
>  
>  
> I am writing to you in regards of the application for alcohol licence applied by fudam 
238aEaling rd  
>  
> I would like to object to the licence being printed on the grounds of: 
>  
>  
> There are near by betting shops where you can clearly smell drugs being smoked and sold 
on our streets eg braemar ave etc we do not need any other more liquor licences in the area 
for these type of people to use ,also  kids walking home from nearby school don’t need to be 
subjected to drunks coming out of fudam . The approval of a license will also encourage 
unsocial behaviour, continued urinating on the street , fighting on the street , we have  
already been suffering  from a magnitude of unsocial behaviour for year don’t need anymore 
. There are flats and residential properties nearby also which would not be happy with the 
nuisance  coursed . From my understanding of fudams owners they don’t have a great 
record with law and trading standards and have been  refused a liquor licence in the past , 
so for all these reasons a license should not be granted!  
>  
>  
> Kind regards 
> 
>  
 


